Name: Ben Irwin
Date: 04/02/2023
ADM File Number: 2022-03

Comment:

| am commenting in support of the proposal to require courts to use the preferred pronouns Of parties and their
attorneys. Everyone has a fundamental right to identify how they wish. Respecting another persons preferred
name and pronouns is a matter of basic human dignity. It puts no meaningful burden on the other person. It
causes no harm to require someone to use the correct pronouns when addressing another person. Thank you.



